

Be inspired and achieve together

1st October 2018

Dear Parent/Carers

I am delighted to confirm that the merger with Spencer Academy Trust (SAT) is now complete. Our combined Trust is now one of the largest in the East Midlands and consists of eight secondary and nine primary schools. With anticipated future growth, including the construction of new schools, nearly 20,000 East Midlands' pupils and students will be educated in the Trust by 2020.

The Trent Academies Group enter this partnership having delivered its strongest set of academic results in the Summer. At Arnold Hill Academy pupil progress and achievement at GCSE and A Level increased further, continuing to build on the improvements in examination results over the last two years.

SAT are committed to developing as a regional Trust with a national reputation for excellence and we are confident that this merger will help accelerate improvements across all of our schools and create further opportunities for our students. We have already begun working closely this term with colleagues in SAT and look forward to what we can achieve together in the future.

As ever, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries about this announcement.

Yours faithfully

Matt Robertson Head Teacher













